
To whom it may concern,

I am writing as a testimony opposed to Senate Bill 223.  Private schools are already beholden to good behavior with existing laws 
and accreditation standards, so this bill is unnecessary at best. Private Schools are currently the place families can choose 
education and child rearing styles and beliefs for their children different from that of Oregon Public Schools and that option should 
remain and that line should not be blurred.

Again, I am opposed to Senate Bill 223.    

Thank you for allowing my testimony to be heard.


